
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

TO ADDRESS A REQUEST FOR CONDITIONAL USE PERMIT FOR  

MORE THAN ONE PERMANENT RESIDENCE ON A PLATTED OR  

RECORDED LOT LOCATED AT 410 MAIN ST  

BEFORE THE DEARY CITY COUNCIL 

Wednesday, August 18th, 2021 at 7:00 PM 

The Deary City Council will hold a public hearing at 7:00 p.m. on Wednesday, August 18th, 

2021, at Deary City Hall 401 Line Street, Deary, Idaho, to take comments on a Conditional Use 

Permit application to permit more than one permanent residence on a platted or recorded lot 

located at 410 Main Street within the Residential Zoning District per Deary City Code 

17.04.080(B).  

The hearing will be held pursuant to the hearing procedures of the City of Deary and under 

authority of Title 67, Chapter 65 of the Idaho Code.  Interested parties are encouraged to 

attend.  Accommodations for individuals who qualify under the ADA are available upon request.  

Notice is required 3 working days prior to the hearing to acquire accommodations. 

Megan Funke, City Clerk- Treasurer  

 

 


